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To whom it may concern, I live in close proximity to the Airport and I already suffer from the current
noise of flights that start early in the morning. 

I do not wish to have to suffer any further sleep disruption with the proposed cargo night flights when I
have to get up early and train people online each day from home. 

I wish to object to any increase in flights between 11pm and 7am.

Please record my objection. 

Yours sincerely 
Anna McMahon

Melrose Park
Swords




